
Kia ora, 

 

Notice is hereby given to all RiskNZ Members that the RiskNZ Annual General 

Meeting for 2020 will be held on Tuesday 30 June. 

 

All voting members are invited to submit motions for consideration by the Board, to 

the Secretary - ​secretary@risknz.org.nz​ by Thursday 30 April 2020.  

 

A finalised agenda and associated documents will be issued at a later date.  

 

Date:​ Tuesday 30 June 2020 

Time: ​12:00 - 2:00pm 

 

At this stage, in light of the Covid-19 situation the Annual General Meeting will be 

delivered by webinar. We will of course continue to review this approach in line with 

changing Government guidelines, and will confirm details closer to the time.  

 

  

Please register to join ​here.  

 

 

Please feel free to contact: 

 

● Katie Philips, Secretary of RiskNZ - ​secretary@risknz.org.nz​ or 

● Emily Thorn, Administrative Officer - ​adminofficer@risknz.org.nz 

  

Kia kaha, stay safe and well. 

 

Nga mihi nui, 

 

The team at RiskNZ 
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